
 

 

 
 

August 7, 2024 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 

The Selection Committee and the Procurement Division have ranked the three (3) companies that 
presented on August 6, 2024, and are recommending award to Ron Turley Associates, Inc. 
 
The companies are ranked as follows:  

1. Ron Turley Associates, Inc 
2. Mercury Associates, Inc 
3. CST Fleet Services 

 
Contract negotiations with Ron Turley Associates, Inc. will commence shortly.  Should negotiations 
fail, the committee will proceed with the second ranked company.   
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager at 
(727) 444-8524, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, 
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Lori Vogel 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 

 

 


